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Bericht von August 2018:

Review

Writing of the Pastoral plan is going well, according to the plan.
Most of the chapters are done, and reviewed from the Bishop. There
are still few more to finish and update, according to the constant
analysis and improvement.

Organizing the trip for World Youth Day in Panama in January 2019
- at the moment our application is c10sed - we have 12 pilgrims for
the event. Together with Fr. Mikolaj Kecik | am preparing program of
preparation, which will start in September 2018. We will have
gathering once a month to prepare for the trip, and spiritually be
ready for this big event. | have done negotiation with two flying
companies to get us the best possible offer to travel there.

| am being in touch with Mr. Kleibold from Bonifatiuswerk and
assisting with organization of the "Studienreise fur Journalisten
nach Island" is September this year. This is including arranging of
accommodation, itinerary of the trip, meals, daily trips and meetings
with representatives from Icelandic society.
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Team building-retreat

Team building-retreat for the volunteers who helped to organize the
World Youth Dayof the Diocese of Reykjavik - we had a weekend
trip to Akureyri on the 7th and 8th of July 2018. We stayed there



with the Parish priest, Fr. Hjalti Porkelsson. He prepared spiritual
exercises for us. Also, we used this opportunity to make some
planes for the future and to involve more volunteers in the Church's
activities in the future.

Boni-Bus in Akureyri

Involving two seminarians from Poland, which are candidates to
become priests for our Diocese, into pastoral activities and helping
with their pastoral practice this summer.

Pilgrimge to Mariulind

Organization of the pilgrimage to Mariulind on the 11 th of July
2018. Advertising, registration of pilgrims, arranging buses,
volunteers and itinerary of the trip.
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Pilgrimage to Mariulind

Preparing program for volunteers coming from Bonifatiuswerk in
2018/2019.

Administrative support to the Vicar General, Fr. Patrick Breen on
administrative tasks, projects and other irregular tasks and duties.



